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22nd March 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers of Pupils in Bevan Class,  

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Williams (TA in Bevan Class) is sadly leaving us at the end of this term to 

begin a new adventure away from Norfolk. Mrs Williams has worked at the school for almost two years and 

has provided fantastic support for pupils and staff alike. Many of you will have seen her amazing craft 

creations and may have had the pleasure of receiving one of her fantastic craft kits during the lockdown.  

Although Mrs Williams has needed to work from home this term, she has continued to support children and 

staff, helping in live lessons and running remote interventions for children from Bevan Class.  

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Williams all the best for the future and we hope she can pop back 

into school in the summer term to say goodbye in person.  

Mr Turner, who worked in Year 5 last year has joined Bevan Class and Ms Sangani and will remain their 

Teaching Assistant for the rest of the school year.  Mr Turner has liaised with Mrs Williams and has already 

settled in well to the class.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Kelly Scott  

Headteacher  

mailto:office@derehamjunior.dneat.org

